
10/15/2015 

Carol Williams, 

After review of my records, I did make an error and had the Brotherhood of Locomotives Engineers as 

having sent to checks on 7/23/14. They only sent one for $500. The $1000 check should have been 

credited to the Plumbers and Pipefitters Local 441 PAC on 7/23/14. I apologize for the error. 

Phillip Ortega 

Treasurer for Anthony Kotich 

2218 SE 35th Street 

Topeka,KS 66605 


